
Thursday 6th October 2022 
 
 
Flu Immunisations 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
As you may be aware, we recently had Berkshire NHS in school giving the children flu 
immunisations. 
 
If you missed the deadline and wish to consent, you will need to complete a form using the 
following link and then wait to be emailed for you to book into one of their catch up clinics. 
 
https://www.berkshireimmunisations.co.uk/Forms/Flu 
 
Another option is the Immunisation Health Bus which will be located at Norreys Church, 
RG40 1UU on 30th November 2022. Please see the attached poster. 
 
 

https://www.berkshireimmunisations.co.uk/Forms/Flu

